
 

 

 

CESP – COMPANHIA ENERGÉTICA DE SÃO PAULO  

Publicly held Company  

CNPJ No. 60.933.603/0001-78  

NIRE 35.300.011.996 | CVM Code 02577 

 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET  

 

CESP – COMPANHIA ENERGÉTICA DE SÃO PAULO (“Company” or “CESP”), in compliance 

with the provisions of paragraph 4 of art. 157 of Law No. 6,404, of December 15, 1976, 

as amended, and in CVM Resolution No. 44, of August 23, 2021, in continuity with the 

Material Fact disclosed by the Company on March 23, 2022 and the notice to the market 

released on April 26, 2022, informs its shareholders and the market in general that the 

Company’s request for the voluntary delisting was approved by B3 S.A. – Brasil, Bolsa, 

Balcão (“B3”). 

 

The Company clarifies that, on March 25, 2022, CESP's shares were no longer traded at 

B3 as a result of the consummation of the merger of the Company's shares by Auren 

Energia S.A., and the following migration of the Company's shareholder base to Auren. 

 

São Paulo, May 11th, 2022. 

 

Mario Bertoncini 

Chief Executive and Investor Relations Officer 
 


